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September 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

American Themed School Dinner 
 
On Thursday 1st October 2020 Miquill’s Catering Services will be holding one of their termly theme days 
which will replace the usual lunchtime menu with an American themed one (sample menu attached).  
Pupils, who do not normally have school dinners, are invited to join us on this day. Children in Reception, 
Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to the Universal Free School Meal scheme; therefore, there will be no 
charge for them.  For children in Years 3 to 6 the cost of the dinner will be £2.30.  If your child usually 
brings a packed lunch but would like to have a school dinner on this day, please complete and return the 
attached slip by Monday 28th September, alternatively you can email your reply to: 
stbartholomewsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 
If your child has a food allergy or intolerance of which we should be aware of, please complete and return 
the attached reply slip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Rachael Kilmister 
Headteacher 

REPLY SLIP 
ST. BARTHOLOMEW’S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

American Themed School Dinner 
 

PLEASE ONLY COMPLETE IF YOUR CHILD USUALLY HAS A PACKED LUNCH 
 

 
I would like my Child ______________________________ in Class __________ to have an American 
themed lunch on Thursday 1st October 2020.  
 
I will pay £2.30 for the lunch using SIMS Pay (in the school meal section) Years 3 to 6 children only. 

 

FOOD ALLERGIES 
 
 
My child _________________________________ in Class __________________ has a food 
allergy / intolerance in respect of 
 
______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed ___________________________________  Date _____________________ 
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